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           On, May 19, 2014 the Public Service Commission of Utah (the “Commission” or “PSC”) 

issued an order in Docket No. 14-999-06 and attached an Exhibit A - Revised Proposed Lifeline 

Rule R746-341.1  On June 15, 2014, the Revised Proposed Lifeline Rule R746-341 was published 

in the Utah State Bulletin.2   Comments are due by no later than July 15, 2014. 

CenturyLink respectfully submits comments.  Attached is a redline copy of the Exhibit A 

- Revised Proposed Lifeline Rule R746-341, which contains CenturyLink’s proposed changes 

(shown as redlined changes) and inserted comments explaining the proposed changes.  

                                                 
1 PSC website:  http://psc.utah.gov/utilities/misc/miscindx/1499906indx.html 
 
2 Utah State Bulletin – June 15, 2014 website link: http://www.rules.utah.gov/publicat/bull_pdf/2014/b20140615.pdf 
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CenturyLink believes the Commission’s overall intent is to make the Commission’s Lifeline Rule 

R746-341 fully consistent with the FCC Part 54 Lifeline rules, without having to adopt all of the 

detail contained in the FCC rules.  CenturyLink’s proposed changes should help the Commission 

accomplish this while minimizing the amount of detail that needs to be included in Lifeline Rule 

R746-341.  CenturyLink believes that its proposed changes, at a minimum, should be included to 

ensure consistency between the Commission Rule 746-341 and the FCC Part 54 Lifeline rules.  

 CenturyLink appreciates the opportunity to submit comments.   

 DATED this 2nd day of July, 2014. 
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